
Re. 181 Beechwood Site Review Plan 
 
Dear Mayor and Council: 
 
I am dismayed that the developer plans to remove four more trees at 181 Beechwood. This an ongoing 
problem with this property, with his clearcutting of the property a few years ago. 
 
The developer should do his due diligence and alter his design to accommodate the four trees in 
question, as well as protecting the other trees. When this area was developed in the 1950’s, the 
developer built around the trees in this important woodlot. This has meant so much to the 
neighbourhood, both aesthetically and environmentally. 
It is cooler in summer and warmer in winter, a natural energy savings as well as much needed carbon 
absorption. 
 
Elaine Adam 
183 Park Avenue 

 


